
Dear Sir or Madam, 
I am writing to say that I disagree with the plans to build more houses in North 
Abingdon as stated in the Local Plan Part One 2031. 
The plans are unsound and have not taken the local infrastructure and needs of the 
people into account. The roads around Abingdon are already full to capacity 
especially in the morning and afternoon. There are regular queues towards the 
Marcham roundabout, and it is often very difficult to turn right out of any of the roads 
off the ring road (Twelve Acre Drive). More houses will mean many more cars, and 
those situations will be worsened.  
Furthermore, schools and ameneties in the area are full with more school places 
already needed for the next years and with some local children not being able to go to 
the same school as their siblings. More houses will exsasberate this problem. 
I am asking you to re-consider the housing project outlined in the Local Plan Part One 
2031. 
With kind regards, 
Katharina Walls 
12, Rainbow Way 
Abingdon 
 


